
Thursday, October 10, 2019 
 

 The next Latinos Unidos meeting is today after school in C112! See you there! 

 MakerSpace has extended the deadline for the guitar building applications to Friday, October 18th. If you would 

like to build your very own electric guitar come pick up an application in the Library. 

 Monday, October 14th - Improv Club is off to a great start! Come join us for the best possible way to wrap up 

your Monday - with smiles, community and laughter! 2:15 - 3:30pm in the Little Theatre. 

 Attention Freshmen! If you are struggling with homework or just need a little extra help, our GEAR UP team is 

here to help. Next Wednesday during the PSAT, we’ll be having a freshmen study session in the cafeteria. Stop 

by anytime between 7:30 and 11 for help with homework or if you just want somewhere quiet to study. 

 Tuesday, October 15th - First Drama Club Meeting of the Year! Come find out about our current fall production 

of A MIdsummer Night's Dream, future events, Washington State Thespians, auditions, backstage jobs and 

workshops! Come for snacks and join one of the most welcoming communities on campus! See you there!!! 

 For our October Makerspace lunch activity, we will be making Franken-Toys. (Think Sid, from Toy Story.)  If you 

have extra toys, like Barbies, dolls, cars, etc., that we can destroy, please bring your donations to the library by 

Oct. 15th. 

 Interesting in Aerospace, Manufacturing or Mechanical Engineering? There are a few more spots open for the 

EvCC AMTEC National Manufacturing Day Field Trip during 4th,5th & 6th period on October 15. Take a tour & 

make a project.  Get Field Trip Forms in Career Center TODAY! 

 Hey gulls! Are you interested in getting your very own homemade scrunchie? Come get them in Mrs. Price’s 

room during first lunch, A306 or at both lunches on Friday. All proceeds go towards your yearbooks! Fly on over 

and get one now.   

 Seniors – it’s that time of the year!  The deadline to submit your senior and baby photos to the yearbook is 

November 13th.  Photos should be emailed to ehsyearbook2020@gmail.com or brought to room A-306, Mrs. 

Price’s room.    

 One, two, three strikes you’re out… Wait, Wait, Wait. Strikes are a good thing. Girls bowling is right around the 

corner. Come find out what it’s all about at an informational meeting in Coach Bovey’s room on October 15th in 

S-205 during CHAMPs time. 

 Homecoming tickets are on sale NOW at the Treasurer's office and will be sold through Thursday, October 17th! 

If you want to bring a non-EHS student as a guest, make sure to get the Guest forms filled out and turned in by 

Tuesday, October 15th. Tickets are $10 with ASB, $15 without, and $20 for a guest who does not attend Everett 

High.  Buy yours TODAY! 

Today in sports 

 Cross Country vs Cedarcrest at McCormick Park at 3:45 

 Volleyball vs Marysville-Getchell at 7:00 

 Girls soccer at Marysville-Getchell at 7:30 

 Girls swim vs Archbisop Murphy at Westcoast Aquatics Pool at 2:30 

 Boys tennis at Shorecrest at 3:30 

 


